
Interoffice Memorandum    
 

 
 
 

 

DATE:  May 14, 2018 
 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
  -AND- 
 Board of County Commissioners   
 

FROM: Jon V. Weiss, P.E., Director 
 Community, Environmental and Development 
 Services Department 
 

CONTACT PERSON: John Smogor, Chairman 
Development Review Committee 

 Planning Division 
 (407) 836-5616 
 

SUBJECT: May 22, 2018 – Public Hearing  
Mohammed F. Battla, DB Retail Stores, LLC 
Vista Centre Planned Development  
Case # CDR-18-02-060 / District 1 

 

 
Case CDR-18-02-060 / Vista Centre Planned Development in the name of Mohammed 
F. Battla, DB Retail Stores, LLC has been withdrawn by the applicant.  The public 
hearing scheduled for May 22, 2018 will be cancelled.  No action is required. 
 


